
 

NOTICE: Provider Portal Upgrades 
 

March 2nd, 2020 

 

Health Choice is streamlining your access to important information! 

 

We have continued to make upgrades to our secure Provider Portal for our Health Choice 

Arizona and Health Choice Generations lines of business.  

 

Enhancements that give YOU, the provider, greater control and more immediate 

acknowledgement and response times. 

 

Updates include:  

• Medical Prior Authorization Online Submission. Submit Medical PA requests directly from 

within your secure provider portal. 

• Added capability for Provider Demographic Summary. Submit PDM requests to add 

new/terminate providers or locations. 

• Improved access to provider rosters and paneled member information (quality 

reporting). 

 

Our portal is available under the Provider tab of each of our plan websites:  

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com , www.HealthChoiceGenAZ.com  

 

***Easy to follow portal training video(s) and Provider Education are available under the 

‘Provider’ section of our websites, by clicking ‘Provider Education’*** 

 

Are you registered for the Provider Portal? Sign-up today! 

Get access to member eligibility, claim status, prior authorization status and much MORE! 

https://www.stewardhealthchoiceproviders.org/ProviderPortal/Login/. 

 

Stay on the lookout for more enhanced features to come!  

 

If you do not have an account, we have easy instructions for creating an account on the portal 

log in page.  

 

If you have any questions about the provider portal, please contact our Provider Services team at 

1.800.322.8670 or contact your Provider Performance Representative. 

Sincerely, 

Network Services Department 

 


